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     23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time             September 9, 2018   
 
    

 

 Mass Intentions 
 

September 10 - 16, 2018 
Tuesday, September 11 – 7:00 p.m. 
Living & Deceased Members of CWL 
 
Wednesday, September 12 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Elva Kreller  - Lee Binkle 
 
Thursday, September 13 – 8:30 a.m. 
+David Borth – Lee Binkle 
 
Friday, September 14 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Maria & Stanislaw Oskroba – Lidea Gasior & 
Family 
 
Saturday, September 15 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, September 15 – 5:00 p.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Peter Grobe 
+Margaret Maznyk – Katherine & Jack Wolff 
 
Sunday, September 16- 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance marked 
‘PRAYER NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the 
prayer intentions inside this envelope and pray for 
fellow parishioners. 
 
Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your 
Items to Collect to Support Charities family is 
admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, 
Catholic or not, have a priest assigned to visit the 
Catholic patients and bring them Communion, but the 
family must tell the admittance office of their wish for 
a clergy visit. 
 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, September 29th from 1:00 – 
3:00 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for 
our parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 
 

Euchre Results 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, September 14th 
in the church hall. 
 
Stewardship Report 
 
August 19, 2018 
Sunday Envelopes……………….…..1,849.00 
Loose…………………………………..147.00 
CWL Church BBQ Donation………….623.75 
In Memory of Sheila Halley…………..126.31 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2018 
Monday, September 10 – Rev. Jerry Punnassery 
Tuesday, September 11 – Rev. John Massari 
Wednesday, September 12 –Sisters of Charity of St. 
Vincent de Paul 
Thursday, September 13 – Rev. Jose Plascencia 
Friday, September 14 - Rev Joseph Durkacz 
Saturday, September 15 – Rev. Jarek Pachocki 
Sunday, September 16 - Twenty-Fourth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
 
Our New Pastor 
Fr. Marian Gil OMI was born on August 3, 1962 in 
Poland.  In 1981 he entered the Novitiate of the 
Missionary Oblates of Mary Immaculate. From 
1982 - 1988 he studied philosophy and theology at 
Oblate seminary in Obra, Poland. In 1988 he was 
ordained to the ministerial priesthood and the same 
year he arrived to Canada. Since his arrival he was 
involved in pastoral ministry. During this time, he 
also initiated the Festival of Religious Song which 
would in later years become known as the 
International Festival of Religious Song.  In 1993, 
based on a request from the Provincial, he formed a 
pastoral ministry geared towards the youth for 
Assumption Province. In 1994, he began his radio 
ministry under the name of Catholic Youth Studio - 
KSM Inc., which later on became a non-profit 
media corporation for evangelization. From 2011-
2017, he served two terms as Provincial of 
Assumption Province. As of September 1, 2018,  
Fr. Gil is the pastor of St. Teresa Parish in 
Kitchener, Ontario. He comes from a large family; 
he has one brother and five sisters.  His hobbies 
include tennis, involvement in the media, reading 
books and an active interest in news services. 
(cont’d) 

Oblates of Mary Immaculate, founded in France in 
1816 by St. Eugene Demazenod. In 1841, at the 
invitation of Bishop Bourget, Canada became their 
first foreign mission. With steady reinforcement from 
France and Canadian recruits, they moved up the 
Ottawa Valley, and in 1845 into the North-West, 
where the establishment of the Catholic Church in 
western Canada was largely Oblate work. Presently 
there are about 4000 Oblates and they serve in 72 
countries. 
 
Mass Intentions 
There are weekday Mass intentions available for 
deceased, sick or any special intention for family and 
friends.  Please come to the office or call office at:  
519-743-4525 if you would like to request a Mass. 
 
CWL Carmelite Mass and Dinner  
We will carpool from St. Teresa School parking lot at 
4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 18th. Mass will be 
celebrated by Father David Lewis at 5:00 p.m. The 
Carmelite gift shop will be open both before and after 
Mass. Dinner  will follow at Kennedy's at 6:00 pm. 
If any one would like to bring a donation for the 
Carmelite Sisters, they could use canned soup 
(vegetable not meat), fresh or canned fruit, pasta,  
cleaning products & supplies, dish or laundry 
detergent, and one-ply paper products. 
All Parishioners are welcome. 
 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word Workshop 
For those interested in participating as leaders of a 
Children’s Liturgy in our parish, the Diocese is 
offering a workshop on Tuesday, September 25th 
from 7-9 p.m. at St. Anne’s Parish. Please consider 
joining this worthwhile ministry.  Registration forms 
are available through the office. 
 
Seniors Study Session: Creation Spirituality 
This seven week course offered by Sister Mary 
Heather MacKinnon SSND, D.Min will offer 
participants an opportunity to understand and find 
ways to practice a Christian vision of Earth Centered 
Spirituality. The course will be held at St. Aloysius 
Parish, Kitchener, on Tuesdays from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m.  
beginning September 11, 18, 25, Oct. 2, 16, 23, 30. 
Cost is $35.00 including text. To register please 
contact Monica at 905-528-7988 ext. 2238. Online 
registration is available on the website, 
www.hamiltondiocese.com. 

Bible Study: “Matthew The King and His 
Kingdom” is a detailed study of the Gospel of Matthew.  
This study promises to enrich your knowledge of the 
Gospel of Matthew far beyond what you may currently 
know and understand.  The second half of the study starts 
on Wednesday, September 12th and will run to 
Wednesday December 12th with a 2 week break between 
the 6 week sessions.  For those who may have missed the 
first half we do encourage you to attend the second half 
as there is always something new to learn.   
All sessions will be at St. Anne’s Church Hall, 268 East 
Ave. Kitchener, Wednesday evenings 7 p.m. – 9:30 p.m.  
Register by contacting St. Anne’s Church office at:  519-
745-5302. 
 

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Did not God choose those who are poor in the eyes of the 
world to be rich in faith and heirs of the Kingdom? Count 
your blessings, then come and help others count theirs 
too, as a priest, religious or deacon. If you feel you have 
such a vocation, call:  Fr. Michael King, Vocation 
Director, Diocese of Hamilton: 905-528-7988 x2246 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  or                               
www.HamiltonVocations.com 
 
Grief Support Group – St. Michael’s is offering a 6 
week grief support program to assist people after the 
death of a loved one, or a significant loss.  This program 
follows the process developed by Dr. Bill Webster, an 
experienced leader in grief counselling.  The sessions will 
be held on Wednesday evenings from 7 - 8:30 p.m. 
beginning September 19, 26, Oct 3, 10, 24 and Nov 7) 
at St. Michael’s Church, Waterloo.  There is no fee, but 
you must register by September 11th.  To register, or for 
more information, please contact the parish office 519-
884-9311. 
 
‘Courage for Caregivers’ Retreat Day.  
Are you a personal or professional caregiver?  Caregivers 
need care too! Rooted in the wisdom of Henri Nouwen 
and sponsored by the Henri Nouwen Society. It will be 
held at Ignatius Jesuit Centre in Guelph on Thursday 
September 20th.  For more information visit: 
www.henrinouwen.org 
 
Nocturnal Adoration is held every first Saturday of the 
month from 9 - 10 p.m. here at St. Teresa Parish.  Please 
join us and spread the word.   


